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1966 ~ The Park was 

purchased by the City from 

Florentine Kozojed for $1.00.    

 

2012:  On the 

recommendation of the Park 

and Rec Committee, the City 

Council reversed an earlier 

decision to sell Annie Street 

Park to developers who had 

proposed buying the property 

from the city for $97,000 to 

construct town homes. Some 

thought it was wrong for the 

City to sell a gift that had 

been donated in good faith.  

 

2019: Fundraising efforts 

made it possible to purchase 

a brand-new playground and 

the park is now a popular 

neighborhood destination. 

 


